
Calef Lake Campground Covid-19 Policies 

As part of our commitment to keep guests and staff safe while complying with state and local executive 

orders, Calef Lake Campground will implement the following policies effective immediately. 

• Only Online reservations will be accepted. No in person reservations will be taken during the month of May. 

o Short term reservations (non-seasonal) will only be accepted for New Hampshire residents during the 

month of May. 

• If any guest, as part of your reservation, are feeling sick please do not come. 

• Registered Guests must practice social distancing and family groups must stay 6ft apart while visiting the 

campground. We encourage use of the park and to enjoy the outdoors at its best. 

• Campsite rentals will be limited to registered guests only.  No large gatherings or outside guests will be 

allowed on the campsites until further notice. 

• The Camp Store will have limited hours and be open for online or phone orders only for pickup. 

o Seasonal payments can be left at the store by utilizing the mail slot on the main door. 

• Firewood can be delivered to campsites upon request. 

• The beach area will be closed to all guests during May.  

• Boat Rentals will be closed to all guests during May.  

• The playgrounds will be closed during May. 

• The main bathrooms and the bathrooms behind the laundry room will remain closed during May.  All guests 

who have bathrooms in their campers should plan to use them during their stay.  

o For guests who are tenting, our Port-O-Potties will be available in the tenting area. These will be cleaned 

and sanitized daily. In addition, there will be a sanitizing spray bottle in each – we encourage guests to 

mist surfaces touched after use as a courtesy to others who will need to use these after you. 

o Water is located at each end of the tenting area as well. Gloves should be worn when touching these 

valves. 

• All campground activities will be suspended for the month of May.    

• Guests are encouraged to utilize our online portal to Check-in and pay their outstanding balances prior to arrival. 

Check-in packets for guests will be located on a table outside the store (weather permitting) or on the camp 

store door. If you have a balance upon arrival, please Check-in at the walk-up window of the Camp Store. 

• Parking lots located at the entrance (outside the gate) of the campground will be closed since no outside guests 

are allowed to visit the campground. Seasonal guests should plan to park on their sites (2 car max with plate 

numbers on file) Transient guests are allowed 1 vehicle per reservation and should only park on their site. In 

order to comply with State and town requirements this will be strictly enforced.  

As always, we want our guests to have a safe and enjoyable time while visiting us. We also want to be good 

neighbors to our local community so please help us follow these policies so we don’t have to. If you have any 

questions related to these policies or have other questions please call us at 603-483-8282 or you can send an 

email to contact@caleflakecampground.com 

 Thank you, 

Calef Lake Campground 
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